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COVID-19 Pre-Screening Questions 

To protect all those attending our church service, we ask that you answer the following questions 

before attending an in-person gathering: 

1. Are you currently experiencing a new cough, fever (>99.4), chills, sore 

throat, muscle pain, loss of smell or taste, vomiting or shortness of breath? 

     Yes     No 

 

2. Are you currently caring for someone who is ill? 

  Yes     No 

 

3. During the last two weeks, have you been diagnosed with COVID-19? 

 Yes     No 

 

4. During the last two weeks, have you had contact with someone diagnosed 

with COVID-19 or suspected to have COVID-19?  

   Yes             No 

 

5. During the last two weeks, have you lived in or visited a place where 

COVID-19 is spreading? 

   Yes             No 

 

6. Do you consider yourself high-risk or unable to follow the in-person 

meeting precautions? 

                Yes            No 

 

If you answered “yes” to any question we ask that you stay home in order 

to protect your health and the health of all those in our community.      

Thank you! 
 

 


